

John D. Barry Superintendent/Elementary Principal PO BOX 548 6508 HWY. 49 GLEN ULLIN, ND 58631-0548 (701) 348-3590 FAX (701) 348-3084 Denise Georgeson Business Manager

Lynnette Schirado Elem. Lead Teacher

Peter Remboldt Jr. H./H.S. Principal

August 29, 2016

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO GLEN ULLIN SCHOOL DISTRICT TAXPAYERS

Dear Property Owner:

A public hearing, as required by North Dakota Century Code 57-15-02.1, will be held on Tuesday, September 13th at 5:30 p. m. in the Glen Ullin Public School Library to consider the zero increase number of mill percentage increase of 8.09%. This would equate to a \$13.00 property tax increase for a home valued at \$100,000 this year. For farmland valued at \$100,000, it would mean a \$15.00 increase in taxes for the school portion of property taxes this year. If you have any questions prior to the meeting, call me at Glen Ullin Public School at 701 348-3590. Questions or information on your tax statement: Morton County 701 667-3300 Questions regarding your home evaluation: City of Glen Ullin 701 348-3683.

Sincerely,

John D. Barry

Superintendent/Elémentary Principal

Glen Ullin Public School

Directors

Andrew Peltz, President

Shawn Dziuk Carrie Gerving Travis Thomas

Lisa Gerving Matt Kuhn Jessica Schaaf